
WELLINGTON LADY GOLF VETERANS SOCIETY  

NEWSLETTER 2021/2022 
 
The Annual Meeting of Club Representatives was held at Boulcott’s Farm Heritage Golf Club on 
Monday 29th November 2021. 
 
The following members were re-elected to the Management Committee unopposed: - 
 
 President  Jill Timmins   23 Troon Crescent, Lower Hutt    567 3221  
    Treasurer     Kathryn Robinson     62 Percy Dyett Drive, Karori         938 4949 
 Secretary  Robyn Smith   43 Colletts Road, Upper Hutt  526 7927 
 Committee Carole Butland  48 Copeland St, Lower Hutt   586 5200 
 Committee Jane Campbell  41 Thatcher St, Crofton Downs  029 970 5263 
 

 Membership is steady at 270, including 197 18-holers and 73 9-hole players. There were 15 
new members during the year;  

 Fees are currently $15 for new memberships and $3 for annual membership;     
 In spite of Covid disruptions we have played at six Clubs, with only Boulcott’s Farm canceled 

due to bad weather; 
 Trophies were not awarded last year because of limited play, so results for 2020 and 2021 

have been collated. Winner of the Pam Bryant trophy for 18 holes was Erica Wood (Te 
Marua), with Helga Karau (Karori) second and Denise Orr (Te Marua) third. For 9 holers the 
winner was Colleen Howard (Royal Wellington) with Susan Marshall (Shandon) second;      

 The Committee thanks all those involved in the running of our Vets’ days; 
 We look forward to a more settled year and more golf in 2022. 

 
 
PROGRAMME FOR 2022 

   
February 3rd   Thursday   Trentham 
March 11th   Friday   Karori 
April 1st    Friday   Te Marua 
May 19th    Thursday   Miramar  
June 13th    Monday   Judgeford 
September 19th  Monday    Shandon 
October 10th   Monday   District Vets (Boulcott’s Farm) 
November 4th   Friday   Manor Park 
December 5th   Monday   Boulcott’s Farm (Christmas function) 

 
 
CLUB REPRESENTATIVES  

 
  BOULCOTT’S FARM Jill Timmins    567 3221   
  JUDGEFORD   Lesley Lysaght 234 7510  
  KARORI    Jane Campbell 029 970 5263 
  MANOR PARK   Gill Davis   801 8971 
  MIRAMAR   Chris McKenzie 973 8580  
  OHARIU VALLEY  Tricia Ellis  478 4262 
  ROYAL WELLINGTON Cynthia Talbot 528 0026 
  SHANDON   Carole Butland 586 5200 
  TE MARUA   Robyn Smith  526 7927 
  TRENTHAM   Carol Antipas  970 7801 
       
 

Best wishes for the New Year and good golfing in 2022 

 


